
 
 
 
April 22, 2014 
 
 
Dear friends, 
  
It is with a heavy heart that I announce my departure from the Fort Worth Academy of Fine 
Arts upon completion of this school year.  I cannot imagine having better colleagues, parents, 
and most of all, students to have shared these past four years.  I have truly been blessed.  There 
are certain times in life when, despite wonderful present circumstances for which I am so 
thankful, it is simply time for the next chapter.  Some weeks ago, I determined that this is one 
of those times for me.  I will leave FWAFA with the greatest of affections. 
  
All my best, 
  
Craig Moody. 
Instrumental Music Director 


